
The City of Vandalia seeks to recruit a Public Works Superintendent to lead a team of 

hardworking and helpful public servants who strive to make Vandalia a better place to live and 

work. The Public Works Division is responsible for general maintenance of 207 lane miles of 

roadways; leaf collection; fleet management and the City garage; maintenance, repair and 

replacement of water mains, sanitary and storm sewers; operation of Poplar Hill Cemetery; ice 

and snow removal; street sweeping; roadway painting; and sign and signal maintenance. 

 

Annual Base Salary: $71,947.20 - $100,006.40  

 

Learn More: Public Works Superintendent Recruitment Brochure 

 

Link not working? Copy and paste this into the web browser: 

 

https://www.vandaliaohio.org/DocumentCenter/View/7227/FINAL-Public-Works-

Superintendent-Flier 

 

The recruitment will remain open until the position is filled. Applications will be reviewed as 

they are received. The City anticipates conducting initial interviews in late December 2021 or 

early January 2022. 

 

Applications will only be accepted through the City's online application system via the website 

at VandaliaOhio.org/Jobs. 

 

Public Works Superintendent Job Description 
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